PLANNING MEETING

JANUARY 12, 2016

Randy was sworn in at 6:25 p.m.

Meeting called to order by Randy at 6:30

Member's present: Randy Weaver, Wes Hawkins, Mayor Linda Clark, Ben Prescott, Bob G. and Jason Garey

Others present: Deb and John Kruis

No motion to approve minutes NO meeting in December no quorum

Jason, the zoning inspector gave his monthly report (on file if requested)

The Kruis were at the meeting with their Mylar to get approval for a lot split combination. The Kruis's were advised that there is an application that needs to be filled out and a \$20.00 fee. Planning approved pending all paperwork on file.

Jason brought up that Jodi Hopkins sent a Mylar for a lot split but no paper work. Jason to contact her to get the paper work done.

Randy- Sub division reg. Mayor stated that CT is still not done with them.

Randy- lets postpone doing signage until next month. All agreed.

Motion to adjourn by Ben second by Wes all yeas
